
 

 
 
  
DATE:  July 10, 2001 
 
TO:  Board of Regents 
 
FROM:  Dr. Ronald P. Sexton 
  Chancellor, Montana State University-Billings 
 
RE: Campus Report for the July, 2001, Board of Regents’ Meeting 
 

 
• Online enrollments for Summer 690. 
• All staff positions filled for first full year in the new Academic Support Center focusing on retention 

and student success. 
• National Youth Sports Summer Program 2001 Summer Camp held on MSU-Billings campus 

providing summer camp opportunities for community youth who cannot afford camps offered on a 
fee basis. 

• We the People…The Citizen and the Constitution Mountain/Plains Region Summer Institute held 
on MSU-Billings campus June 19-26, 2001. 

• Passport Program proposal awarded to College of Technology.  Passport Program is a 
partnership with the YWCA which will assist eligible families by providing scholarships for training 
that will lead to higher wage level positions. 

• National Association of Schools of Music Commission on Accreditation voted to accept the MSU-
Billings Music Department’s progress report. 

• MSU-Billings College of Technology will host an ACT Center beginning this fall with a computer 
network system that will enhance our current workforce development programs and services.   
The main areas of emphasis of the ACT Centers are Adult Literacy/Employability Skills, 
Computer Basics, Information Technology, English as a Second Language, Management and 
Leadership, Personal and Professional Development, Industrial Technology, Occupational 
Training and Safety Skills. 

• Search  for a Dean of the College of Business has been initiated. 
• Search for a Dean of the College of Technology has been initiated. 
• Student Opportunity Services Grant renewed for four years. 
• AACSB fourth year candidacy approved. 
 
 


